
 

 

NOTICE TO CONSULAR APPLICANTS FOR NBI CLEARANCE AND                   

DUAL CITIZENSHIP (RETENTION AND RE-ACQUISITION OF PHILIPPINE 

CITIZENSHIP UNDER R.A. 9225)  

 

The Philippine Embassy in Madrid, Spain wishes to remind consular applicants for NBI 
Clearance  and  Dual Citizenship that the required photographs must be 2 x 2 inches or 
5 x 5 centimeters (dos por dos pulgadas o cinco por cinco centímetros) capturing a close 
up of the entire face, preferably in matte print.  This is to ensure that the NBI and Dual 
Citizenship applications will be acceptable for processing by the Consular Section.   
 
For further clarifications, please visit the Embassy´s website:  
 
https://www.philembassymadrid.com/nbi-clearance 
 
https://www.philembassymadrid.com/dual-citizenship 
 
 
Thank you. 
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